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Myles Wilson Walker <mww777@ihug.co.nz>
Friday, January 29, 2010 5:13 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
"Regulation of Retail Forex"

I have all my FX accounts with US firms currently but will move them
else where if the proposed changes take place.
This is a totally unnecessary change and will not result in the effect
that you probably want I am assuming this move is really all about
getting people back into the commodity markets rather than forex
Regards
Myles Wilson walker


